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RMMGC Board Meeting 

ATTENDEES Rob Carnegie, Graham Robb, Bob West, Alan Mercer, Doreen Leask, Brian 

Leask and Valerie Morris , Brian McKay, Debbie Leslie (Minutes) 

 This meeting was held via Zoom - organised by Robert West and chaired by 

Rob Carnegie.  

 

Reopening of Golf Course 

This meeting was specifically held to go over some issues in relation to the re-opening of the 

Golf Course/Club after Nicola Sturgeon made public her intentions for Scotland after 

lockdown. She has stated golf courses can re-open with effect from 28th May 2020.  

A walk round the Clubhouse on Saturday morning will be carried out in relation to a process, 

and setting out ground markings etc. 

Arrangements will be made for members to enter the club to retrieve their clubs and 

belongings in order for them to play golf from this date. The club will be open on Monday 

25th pm, 26th am and 27th evening for this to be done. The Board will be managing this with 

signing in entry and social distancing policies being adhered to. An email correspondence 

will be sent out to all Locker holders via V1 Club system. 

Hand Sanitiser, and various social distancing notices will be on show directing people 

through the building. Brian Leask will also be on the front desk updating peoples 

membership access cards so these work on the new door entry system so will be less work 

when the Club does eventually re-open. 

There will also be a further communication sent out to all members in relation to Golfing 

Protocol detailing procedures after lockdown for golfing and this will follow on from a 

communication which is due out from MGLL in relation to season ticket holders etc. 

There will be no competitions currently, but this could change in the coming weeks so 

members will be updated accordingly once things progress intitially. 

AOCB 

Alan Mercer brough up the discussions of booking tee times etc and it was agreed that in 

the meantime MGLL will oversee the booking of Tee Times currently until we perhaps move 

into Phase 2 after lockdown and then they may be taken back into the Clubhouse to oversee 

but this depends on what will be allowed through the SGU etc.  

MGLL have volunteers in place to deliver season tickets, stickers etc to minimise contact at 

their building. They will also have volunteers available in relation to social distancing 

measures around the course building etc. 

Graham Robb mentioned that we had been donated 200 plants for the Clubhouse and that 

John Tasker and a couple of other members would be planting these on Monday morning of 

the 25th May.  It was agreed that Thank You’s would be sent out in the next newsletter. 
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It was also stated that another correspondence in relation to how the new door entry 

system will work will be communicated to members via V1 system too prior to Clubhouse 

being re-opened in the near future. 

 

Next Board Meeting to be held via Zoom on Thursday 28th May 2020 at 2pm  AP register 

Meeting closed at 15.15 

 

Signed as true record of the meeting. 

 

Director ………………………………………………………………………… Date …………………………. 

 

Director………………………………………………………………………… Date …………………………… 

 


